
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Spring Celebration – May 1, 2025  

Non-Exclusive Sponsorship Opportunities for the Good Samaritan Fund 
 

 

 

 

Founders Sponsor – $10,000 
 

Good Samaritan Sponsor – $5,000 

 

Caring Sponsor – $3,000 

 

Community Sponsor – $1,500  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Individual Reservation - $150 

 Reserved seating for one person 

 

Tribute Sponsor - $250   

♥ Pay tribute in honor or in memory of a loved one, company, or friend. 

Name and tribute listing in video presentation at the event and in the program. 

 

 
 
 
 

Please note: Each reserved seat reduces the charitable contribution by $50  
to account for the Fair Market Value of goods and services received.  

Sponsors that do not select reserved seats may take a contribution in the full value of the sponsorship. 
 

Each sponsorship includes: 

✓ Reserved seating for up to 8 

✓ Acknowledgement in the video 

✓ A Tribute listing 

✓ Name recognition in the program 
 



 

Please complete and return this form to the Development Department by April 16, 2024 via mail, 

email srineer@bv.org, or sign up-on our website at www.bv.org/giving/good-samaritan-banquet/ 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Indicate Selection: (Please indicate number of reserved seats you would like when sending in donation.) 
 

           Founders Sponsor: $10,000 

           Good Samaritan Sponsor: $5,000 

           Caring Sponsor: $3,000 

           Community Sponsor: $1,500 

 

           Tribute Sponsor: $250 (Complete the following) 

In Memory of:          

In Honor of:         

From:           

 

          # of Individual Reservations: $150 Per Person  

(Invitations will be mailed early March) 

 

Name/Company       Contact      

Address              

Phone #      Email      Date    

Make checks payable to:  

Brethren Village 

Development Department 

3001 Lititz Pike 

Lititz, PA  17543 

To pay by credit card, please provide the following information: 

❑ Visa Card #:       Exp. Date:   
❑ MasterCard 
❑ Discover Name as it Appears on Card:       

Authorized Signature:           

 

Donations are tax deductible according to IRS regulations. You will receive a receipt for your donation.  

 

If you have questions, call the Brethren Village Development Department at (717) 581-4316  

or email srineer@bv.org. 

 

Sponsorship and guest 

information are due by April 16th  

mailto:srineer@bv.org
http://www.bv.org/giving/good-samaritan-banquet/

